
Benefitting 
Every Part of 
Society and  
a Broad 
Spectrum of 
People:  
 
Welsh universities are 
actively reshaping every part 
of society for the better. The 
impact of research reaches 
far beyond our university 
campuses, touching the lives 
of real people. An impressive 
quarter of the research 
impact from Welsh 
universities benefitted 
children and young people, 
but it doesn’t stop there.  
 
There are a total of 25 
different types of groups or 
people that benefitted from 
the impact of Welsh research 
including policy-makers and 
local communities, the 
elderly, women and people 
with disabilities. The broad 
spectrum of individuals and 
groups experiencing the 
benefits of Welsh university 
research underscores 
research's vital role in 
shaping a more promising 
future for individuals and 
communities.  
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Key Findings:  
Celebrating Research Impact
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Many types of people and groups benefitted from Welsh research  
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